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Next Meeting 

Our Next meeting will be on Tuesday   
12 August at the usual time of 1 pm. at 
the Fusilier Museum.  Our speaker will be 
James Frith, MP for Bury North on the life of 
an MP.  

Trip to Bridgewater Garden
Twelve members of the group enjoyed a visit   
to Bridgewater Garden on 17 July.  Although 
it was overcast we never had more than light 
drizzle. (See photos attached) 

Jacob’s Feast 
We had a very pleasant lunch together at 
the last meeting.  People were very 
generous with their contributions.  It was a 
very sociable occasion and people enjoyed 
both the company and good food (see 
photos)

Dates 
Tuesday 12 August James Frith MP on Life as an MP 
Saturday 20 September Trip to Granada Studios 
Monday 22 September Coping with Fatigue Charlotte 
Brosnan, Macmillan Information and Support Services 
Manager 
Tuesday 30 September Trip to Rochdale Town Hall 
Tuesday 4 November. Russell Magnall Safe and Sound 
Wellbeing 
Monday 8 December Christmas Lunch

Questionnaire 
Attached with this newsletter is a brief 
questionnaire.  Could you please complete it  if you 
have not already done so.

Committee Members 

Chair - Christine Hacking 07980 398109 
Secretary - Joan Smith 0161 766 4669 (until 
September) 
Treasurer - Christine McLeod 07599 391994 

Chris Hodgson - 0161 654 8963 
Ian Hodgson - 0161 654 8963 
Martyn Warburton - 0161 797 9730 

Trip to Granada Studios
This trip is on Saturday 20 September at 3pm. 
This is a free trip but we need to take numbers at 
the next meeting so they know how many to 
expect - please book with Christine.



 

 

Future Items 
If you have any items for future newsletters please contact one of the committee. 
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